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Millburn District certified teachers participated in a joint staff 
development activity on October 15 at Antioch High School. The focus was 
on instruction that works in the classroom.  Four districts participated: 
Millburn District 24, Emmons District 33, Grass Lake District 36, and 
Community High School District #117.  The sessions were varied and covered 
a multitude of interests including technology that can be used to help teach 
and reinforce information in the classroom.  Another benefit was the 
development of a peer resource pool for ideas and experiences.  The 
evaluations were generally very positive. 

 

 

 


